
Volusia Sheriff Sergeant Reprimanded For Accessing 
Sheriff Lieutenant’s Letter Of Reprimand

April 13, 2021

Routinely, VolusiaExposed.Com requests (public record request) the Volusia Sheriff
Office’s completed internal affairs investigations.

Recently, we received an investigative report that sustained that VCSO Sgt. Ryan 
Mills - had in violation of VCSO policy - viewed a letter of reprimand that was 
issued to Internal Affairs Lt. Justin Sawicki.

Sgt. Mills was also issued a letter of reprimand (click below to view Mill’s 
reprimand).

http://www.volusiaexposed.com/investigations/vcso/2021/february/IA21001Mills.pdf

And - in an effort to keep other Curious George deputies out of trouble – click 
below to read Lt. Justin Sawicki’s letter of reprimand.

http://www.volusiaexposed.com/investigations/vcso/2021/february/LtSawickiLOR.pdf

We obtained Lt. Sawicki’s letter of reprimand by making a public record request 
for it. 

That is all……….

VolusiaExposed.Com

“Beware the fury of a patient man” ~ John Dryden
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